From: "Adrian Kearley"

**To:** "Planning policy" <planningpolicy@waveney.gov.uk>

CC:

**Date:** 18/12/2012 11:40

Subject: RE: Waveney Local Development Framework - Community InfrastructureLevy

Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write in connection with the Council's Draft Charging Schedule Statement of Modifications. On behalf of CUK I wish to register support for proposed modification M1 which proposes the deletion of the £65 per sqm charge for residential care homes and nursing homes. The reason for our support is set out in our earlier representations dated 15 November 2012.

At this stage we would reserve the right to appear at the forthcoming examination, but in the event that there are no objections to the proposed modification, we would withdraw our attendance.

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this email.

Kind Regards

Adrian Kearley

T: M: E:

www.akaplanning.co.uk

From: Planning policy [mailto:planningpolicy@waveney.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 December 2012 11:14

To: Planning policy

Subject: Waveney Local Development Framework - Community InfrastructureLevy Submission

Please see attached letter.

Kind regards,

Samuel Hubbard Planning Officer (Policy) Waveney District Council

Email: Sam.hubbard@waveney.gov.uk

Direct Dial: 01502 523079

website: www.waveney.gov.uk twitter: www.twitter.com/waveneydc

Please consider the environment: think before you print this email

Confidentiality: This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this email and highlight the error.

Security Warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept this lack of security when emailing us.

Viruses: Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free.